


Project Self-Sufficiency
127 Mill Street
Newton, NJ 07860
(973) 940-3500

www.projectselfsufficiency.org

June 13, 2018

Dear Parents,

Project Self-Sufficiency is pleased to announce a FREE SUMMER LUNCH program for
children under 18. In partnership with the New Jersey Department of Agriculture, PSS is
offering lunch every weekday from 11:15-1:15 in our Community Center at 127 Mill Street in
Newton.

Your help in outreach ensures a filling, nutritious lunch every weekday from June 25,2018
through August 31, 2018, for all our neighbors: ANYONE, ANWHERE, UNDER 18. We ask
that families RSVP on our website, www.projectselfsufficiency.org, so we can prepare the right
amount of lunches. However, preregistration is not required.

Please join us for a filling, nutritious lunch every weekday from June 25, 2018 through August
31, 2018, and give kids the fuel they need to have a fun, active and healthy summer! We’re also
planning cool surprises like special guests, taste tests and other fun activities. Don’t miss the

party!

Any questions? Call us at 973-940-3500 or check the website at www.projectselfsufficiency.org.

Here’s to the best summer ever!

Debarah Berry-Toon, MSW
Executive Director '
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